
Parents’ Information Evening 

Monday, 15th September 2025 

From 6:00 pm 
 

Parents from all year groups are invited to 
this important meeting, where you can: 
 
 Meet your child/ren’s class teacher 

 Find out what they will be learning about this 
term 

 How you can help them at home 

 Class routines  

 Importance of reading with your child/ren 

 Healthy snacks 


